
 

 

 

 

10 October, 2024 

 

2025 Booklist Information 

 

Dear Secondary Parents, Carers and Students, 

 

Attached to this notice are the 2025 booklists for Secondary students.  Also attached is a “How to 
Order” flyer from Campion, our bookseller, giving instructions on how to place your order.   Booklists 
will also be available online at Campion: Campion Online Ordering Portal – simply follow the 
instructions on the “How to Order” flyer and you will be directed to the booklist for your student. The 
Resource List Code for St Andrews Christian College is 44JP. 

Students in years 8, 9 and VCE (in 2025) have received their subject allocations via their school email. 
Students in year 10 in 2025 will receive their subject allocations via their school email in the first week of 
Term 4.  Students also receive a copy of the blocking sheet for 2025 with their subject allocations.  There 
is opportunity for students to make changes to their program if they wish to do so, up to, and during the 
HeadStart Program.  The final date for students to make changes to their 2025 Academic Program 
is Friday 7th February, 2025. 

This year, the HeadStart Program will run from Tuesday 26th November – 6th December. On 
Monday 25th November, a separate program will run, focused on feedback for the Semester 2 
examinations. 

In order for students to have their textbooks in time for the HeadStart Program, they will need to 
submit their orders to Campion by Friday 18th October 2024 for home delivery in the week ending 
Friday 15th November 2024. We encourage students to order the texts in time for HeadStart, but if this is 
not possible, the College will provide copies of all text pages students may need for the HeadStart 
Program. 

 

There are a few reminders for Booklists: 

• Students are required to purchase all items relevant to their year level and subject choices. 

• We strongly recommend you use our booklist supplier, Campion Education to ensure that the 
correct items are purchased. You will find all the relevant information for ordering on the “How 
to Order” flyer. 

• If you have a child(ren) in Prep to Year 6 (2025), their booklist materials will be supplied 
internally and charged to your Student Fee Account. These fees will be advised when the books 
are to be purchased. 

• Information specifically for Year 7 (2025) booklist ordering will be given out during the 2025 
Year 7 Transition Program. 

• The 2025 booklists will be published on our College Website and on the HUB. 

https://campion.com.au/


 

• For some subjects, textbooks/subscriptions required will be supplied by the school and charged 
to your Student Fee Account.  This is indicated on the subject booklist. 

• If you wish to source second-hand texts or sell current editions, we recommend: 

o Sustainable Bookshop: https://www.sustainableschoolshop.com.au 

o Lilydale Books: https://www.lilydalebooks.com.au 

o I Love Books: https://ilovebooks.com.au 

 

Thank you for your understanding with this process.  I greatly look forward to the 2025 school year at St 
Andrews. 

If you have any questions about booklists, please email Esther Loke or Shu-Ling Loong at secondary 
reception (secondary@standrews.vic.edu.au) or call the school on 8847 8300. 

 

Kind regards, 

Natalie Farmer 
Natalie Farmer 

Head of Learning and Teaching (Secondary) 
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